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I am in Support for the use of OHV vehicles on public roadways. Those of us in the 

rural areas of Oregon would appreciate this tremendously. One of the biggest 

concerns we face is when going out into the woods and parking our vehicles and 

trailers to unload often times we come back to trailers being stolen, vehicles 

vandalized, fuels cans, tools, tie downs or any other personal belongings being stolen 

from our vehicles we had to leave.  

 

It is legal already in other states to drive the UHVS on the roads. Most UHVs do not 

have a problem traveling at highway speeds.  

 

I would even support the if we had to license our UHVs for the, which in turn would 

create more revenue for the state for a minima amount of road maintenance they 

would create. 

 

Please consider allowing Oregon to use UHVs on the public roads. Even if it's only 

the rural areas and not the metro area.  

 

Thank you 

Aaron Wise 


